


From: Galt Pettett <Galt.Pettett@rsd.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 8:11 AM
To: records <records@westrichland.org>
Subject: Public Records Request 
 
Good Morning:
 
I am making a public records request on behalf of the Richland School District (the “District”).  The 
District was recently made aware that one of its substitute employees Elias Huizar was arrested this past 
weekend.  The District was told he was arrested for an alleged rape.  My Huizar was born on December 
7, 1984.
 
The District is requesting the arrest report and any other investigatory reports regarding the alleged 
rape so that it can determine whether or not Mr. Huizar should continue as a substitute employee.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I would like to make this request as narrow as possible to 
minimize the time you have to spend locating responsive records and making redactions.
 
Thank you,
 
Galt Pettett
General Counsel
Richland School DIstrict
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------- NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This Richland School 
District e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a 
public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 
42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party. 

This is an external email and did not originate from the City of West Richland’s email system. 


















































